
Monday, 05 July 2010
 
Committee Secretary
Senate Legal and Constitutional Committee
PO Box 6100
Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600
Australia
By Email: legcon.sen@aph.gov.au
 
Dear Secretary
 
Ref: Inquiry into the Migration Amendment (visa capping) Bill 2010

First of all, I would like to thank you that you gave me permission to submit my
views. This is a greatness of a democratic country to give its people rights to
submit their opinions.  “To err is human” and a great country’s leaders always

ask  their  people  to  give  suggestions  to  make  sure  nothing  would  go  wrong.

Nothing should go wrong against their policy of “Fair Go” and humanity.  

My name is Jugardwala. I got my Australian Residency couple of years ago. 
I’m highly disagreeing with this bill because of following reasons:

· This will badly affect our international status.
· This will also affect our international trade. 
· This seems to be unfair and politically influenced.
· Our “Fair Go” policy is in danger.

· I am against Selfishness and Egotism.
 

Many thanks again for giving me authorization to upload my views. 
 
Kind Regards,
Jugardwala Bhogpurwala Jatt
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